
REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION 

 

HENDERSON COUNTY 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 

 

 

MEETING DATE:   March 20, 2019 

 

SUBJECT: Request to Use the 1995 Courthouse 4th Ave Parking Lot for 

Strive Beyond Event (7th Ave. Open Street Festival) 

 

PRESENTER: Autumn Radcliff, Planning Director 

 

ATTACHMENTS:   None. 

 

 

SUMMARY OF REQUEST: 

 

Strive Beyond is a public outreach and awareness campaign that encourage people to reconsider 

their everyday trips and encourage them to try alternative forms of transportation. An open street 

festival on 7th Ave. is planned as a 2019 Strive Beyond week event on Sunday, May 19th from 2-

5 PM.   

 

This event is coordination with the City of Hendersonville, the Strive Beyond Director, 

Henderson County, and the Strive Beyond planning committee.  Staff is requesting the use of the 

1995 Courthouse north parking lot off 4th Ave.  The parking lot would allow for a central and 

safe location for residents to park and bike or walk to the event location on 7th Ave.  

 

 

BOARD ACTION REQUESTED: 

The Board is requested to approve the use of the 1995 Courthouse’s parking lot on 4th Avenue 

for the Strive Beyond open street festival on 7th Ave. on Sunday, May 19, 2019. 

  

 

SUGGESTED MOTION: 

I move that the Board approve the use of the 1995 Courthouse’s parking lot on 

4th Avenue for the Strive Beyond open street festival on 7th Ave. on Sunday, May 

19, 2019. 

 


